
June 27, 2024

Dear AMS Members,

On behalf of the AMS Board of Directors, Commissioners, AMS Executive Director Munir Shivji, 
and staff, I am pleased to present the newly expanded 2024 AMS Community Impact Report. 
The content of this comprehensive 52-page publication covers AMS activities and 
accomplishments from July 1, 2023 - June 30, 2024, and includes our financials and donors 
from July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023. 

For this fiscal year, the Executive Committee has recorded the annual meeting for members to 
view at their convenience. Please take the time to review updates from the Executive, 
Directorship, and Finance Committees. We have also provided information on community 
initiatives and recognitions. Additionally, you can watch the opening ceremony from The 
Montessori Event 2024 hosted in Orlando, Florida, earlier this year, where Munir shares exciting 
updates on activities and initiatives currently unfolding at AMS.

With AMS leading an ambitious mission and vision, our collective work and achievements as a 
community highlight our unique contributions as trusted advocates, leaders, and partners in 
bringing high-fidelity Montessori education to the world. This report reflects AMS’s breadth, 
depth, passion, and joy. You can read and download the report here.

As we begin to unwind for the summer or continue our work, I hope you find time to celebrate 
our accomplishments and the dedicated efforts we take on behalf of children and their families. 
And finally, thank you for being a valuable member of AMS. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions related to the AMS Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Amira Mogaji on behalf of the AMS Board of Directors
AMS President of the Board of Directors
amspresident@amshq.org


